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Get the kids out of the house, away from their screens and into the great outdoors these school holidays with Barefoot Nature 

Play. 

We provide a great outdoor location and lots and lots of stuff (eg: pallets, pvc pipes, cardboard, paint, old chairs, tyres and lots 

more) and the children make the fun...creating, exploring, building, imagining and playing. Barefoot Nature Play provides a 

unique opportunity for ‘city kids’ to develop a play space that is truly their own. Each day at Barefoot is guaranteed to be 

different from the last and even the most indoorsy child can’t help but have a blast at Barefoot. 

Whether it’s hot, cold, sunny, rainy or windy we are outside playing, creating, exploring and having fun. Children can come for a 

morning, an afternoon, a single day, a few days or the full five days.  

 

Book now for the summer holidays. Register online at www.barefootnatureplay.com.au 

Who: Primary school children 

When: Monday 12 December – Friday 16 December 2016 

 Monday 16 January – Friday 20 January 2017 

 7.30am – 4.00pm (Morning and afternoon sessions also available – see website for details) 

Where: Pullenvale State School 

  

Limited spaces available. For more details and to register visit our website www.barefootnatureplay.com.au 


